NORTHGATE PRACTICE  - PATIENT REPRESENTATIVE GROUP (NPPRG) 

The following GROUND RULES were agreed by NPPRG October 2019

The group is to be -Non Political

Confidentiality is to be maintained within the group at all times
Respect for each other is to be shown

The workings/projects of the group to be kept within the NPPG unless approved for sharing to others approved by the NPPG.

Listening to each others viewpoints should be adhered to with respectful and reasoned debate if necessary
No personal health issues to be dealt with by the group.
Liaison with the Practice partners and staff,  by members of  the NPPG, to be via serving Chair or via an established procedure approved by the current  NPPRG members.

Members email addresses/telephone numbers not to be shared with other parties unless consent given by the email address owner.

Emailing to all NPPRG members to only occur appropriately e.g. information relating to the present projects/interests of the Northgate Practice or NPPG, otherwise emails addressed to Chair only.  

Visitors/Observers to NPPRG meetings to be by prior approval of chair/group members. 
Sylvia D Bailey – Serving Chair.
Northgate Practice Patient Representative Group.
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